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Government bonds of Serbia clearable through Euroclear system 

On 24 January 2022, representatives of the Ministry of Finance of Serbia, the Central 

Securities Depository of Serbia, and the Euroclear financial services company signed a 

document defining the terms of cooperation, in order to include Serbian government 

bonds in the Euroclear system. 

By participating in Euroclear's i-Link, this is the first time that the Central Registry 

established a connection with another central securities depository. The cooperation will 

enable foreign investors to have direct access to domestic government bonds, as well as 

for settlement of concluded transactions in the Euroclear system. 

Connection with Euroclear will facilitate the trading and attract new investors for 

government bonds issued in domestic currency. 

It is expected that the Central Securities Depository of Serbia will become a participant in 

Euroclear during the summer period of 2022, and start testing the system in the coming 

fall, in order to hold the first auction of government bonds denominated in RSD currency 

in January 2023. 

OTP banka Srbija will keep clients informed on any new information on this topic. 

Impact: For information only  

Required actions: No action required from clients 
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Disclaimer:  

Any information relating to one or more financial instruments (equities, UCITS shares, etc.) is only given as 

an indication, even where it has been established using professional sources considered reliable. This 

information which is purely indicative, and which has no contractual value is subject to modification at any 

time, including as a result of changes occurring with respect to market conditions. This document does not 

constitute, and under no circumstances should it be considered in whole or in part as, an offer, a solicitation, 

advice or a recommendation from OTP banka Srbija a.d. Novi Sad to purchase, subscribe for or sell any 

financial instruments or financial service. OTP banka Srbija a.d. Novi Sad shall decline all responsibility as 

regards any use made of the said information and any consequences thereof. OTP banka Srbija a.d. Novi 

Sad takes no responsibility for the contents of this communication, makes no representation as to its 

accuracy or completeness and expressly disclaims any liability whatsoever for any loss, damage or injury 

howsoever arising from or in reliance upon the whole or any part of the contents of this communication. 


